
 

 

 
 

Reception Newsletter: 6.3.20 

 
This week on the build up to World Book Day we 

have focused on our ‘over and over’ stories. 

We have: 

• Labelled ‘The Gruffalo’. 

• We have filled a basket with our own 

favourite fruits for’ Handa’s Surprise’. 

(Giving us the opportunity to sound talk 

our words to fit in a sentence). 

• We have used our knowledge of stories 

and our feelings board to write in the 

speech bubbles for ‘Owl Babies’ about how 

they are feeling. (This links to our 

emotional literacy) . 

 

 

 In maths we have been ‘subtracting’, taking away and 

finding less than a given number. 

It’s important that children can apply their skills across a 

range of different situations and also develop their 

mathematical vocabulary.  

We have taken away using a number line. 

Crossed out the Super Heroes to see how many were left. 

We used a Numicon 10 for a hotel with people in and threw 

a dice to take away whose been going for breakfast and 

who was left having a lie in. Who went on the coach trip and 

how many were left. Who went to the pool and how many 

were left.  

As an introduction we have revisited shape and properties 

through songs and rhymes as well as problems. 

We ended the week inviting children to be the teachers. 

Which of the staffs answers are right and which are 

wrong? They marked our work!  

Superhero Hotel subtraction game 

 

 

Jump back! 

Pow! 

Blast! 

Splash! 

We have continued our work on 

‘Healthy Me’ (our PSHE topic this term). 

We are making an obstacle course for 

outdoors to test our Super Hero 

fitness next week and continuing to 

focus on handwashing. 

We have enjoyed a wonderful printing session delivered 

by the Laing Art Gallery. 

Thank you to all parents that came to join us.  

It linked well with our shape work.  

For journals you could gather quotes or try some of your 

own printing for the area. ‘Expressive Arts and Design’. 


